
 
 

Updated Changerooms for Korumburra Recreation Reserve 

South Gippsland Shire Council has successfully received $250,000 in funding from Sport and 

Recreation Victoria for changeroom redevelopment works at the Korumburra Recreation 

Reserve. 

The funding was provided through the 2018/19 The World Game Facilities Fund and will be 

used to refurbish existing player changerooms and amenities to meet minimum standards and 

provide unisex amenities that cater for female players and umpires. 

The scope of the project is for: 

 Development of two changerooms each with two showers and two toilets including one 

ambulant toilet 

 An umpires changeroom with two separate cubicles that each have a toilet and shower 

 An all person toilet and shower with a baby changeroom 

 Female and male public amenities which are separate to the changerooms 

The updates will complement the increase of soccer participation across the municipality, 

particularly the significant increases in female participation with 141 registered female players in 

2017. 

South Gippsland Shire Mayor Councillor Lorraine Brunt attended the clubrooms on Friday with 

the Korumburra City Soccer Club to make the announcement. 

“Council thanks the Victorian Government for this funding which will be used alongside a 

$130,300 Council contribution from the Community Capital Works Allocation Project. 

“Updating the changerooms at the Korumburra Recreation Reserve has been a priority for the 

community, particularly our soccer players, and I look forward to seeing these works 

completed,” said the Mayor. 
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